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LRB Number 21-2266/1 llntroduction Number SB-688 Estimate Type  Original

Description :
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Assumptions Used in Arriving at Fiscal Estimate

This bill allows certain persons who have recently served as an army medic, a

navy or coast guard corpsman, or an air force aerospace medical technician in the

U.S. armed forces to practice certain skilled health services as part of a program

facilitated by the Department of Safety and Professional Services without having to

obtain a license. This bill directs DSPS, in collaboration with the

Department of Veterans Affairs, the Medical Examining Board, and the Board of

Nursing, to establish a program in which military medical personnel may

temporarily practice certain skilled health services. The collaboration for DVA would be providing information to
DSPS on eligible veterans. This bill could require additional responsibilities for DVA staff but should not
increase costs to the Department of Veterans Affairs (DVA).

Long-Range Fiscal Implications



